
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 17, 2012 - Notice:  
  
Individuals have reported receiving an email stating a Wire Transfer had been rejected 

by the Federal Reserve Wire Network.  There is a further request to the recipient to click 

on a link to view a report.  If you receive an email of this type, DO NOT CLICK ON THIS 

LINK as it may be an attempt to download malicious spyware onto your computer. If 

you are expecting an incoming wire transfer or have recently sent a wire transfer, 

please call your local branch during regular business hours to confirm whether or not 

there has been a problem encountered with your account.  

 


